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Last Thursday some of the grade one classes performed in the Chinese Culture Celebration. Our class did a Bell Dance. 





The last day of school, December 23rd is a half day.





    





Homework


This will be the last week of homework for this term. The students are already into the Christmas spirit and having a hard time focusing!  





 Our Holiday Concert will be this Wednesday with two show times, 9 am and 11 am. Tickets will be available to buy on our gift baskets at this time as well.





On Thursday, December 22nd, we will have a school wide pajama day and each class will be doing a movie. We discourage “stuffies” due to lice.
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Literacy-





The sight words for the week are: like, went, come, here, them 





Discussing the sound of oi and oy will be reviewed as well as ow sounds, ue sound and bossy R sounds





We have completed our review of letters and sounds. When the Alphabet Duotang goes home, it can stay at home. If students missed any pages they can do them at home.





Write Trait- Sentence Fluency – I can use both short and long sentences in my writing.





 Writing


This week we will work on How to Writing pieces such as How to build a snowman, how to wrap a present, how to decorate a tree





Math- 





The students are really enjoying estimating and also the concept of balanced and imbalanced. We will be doing lots of fun Christmas math games during the next two weeks.





You and Your World-


I am doing a mini unit on Australia so the students will have a better understanding of where I will be in the January. I have not been notified of who will be replacing me yet. Hopefully the person will be assigned soon so that they can be in my classroom with me for a few days. The grade one teams works closely together so there should not be a lot of change in January with a new teacher.
























